Hello, Seaview Families!  
This form is for you to give your permission for a teacher or classified staff at Seaview to work with your child in a one on one zoom meeting.  All one on one meetings will be clearly scheduled with you beforehand, but we anticipate that there may be times throughout the year where an adult at home might not be present with your child, and we want to have your explicit permission to work with your child one on one in a remote setting.
We are also asking for permission for a one on one zoom meeting to be recorded.  Not all meetings will be recorded, and we would let you know at the beginning of the meeting.  Meetings may be recorded in order to show student progress and/or communicate with you as the parent.  The recording would be private between the teacher and the family.  
As much as we can, we want to be working with your child just as we would in school, which sometimes is in whole group instruction, small group instruction, or one to one instruction.  If you have more than one child at Seaview, please fill out the form for each child.  Don't hesitate to contact me, Principal Heather Pickar, or your child's teacher(s) if you have any questions. 
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